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From: registrar
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 5:09 PM
To:
Subject: HPE CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 1:11 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-02-25 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 
-- Name -- 
Tim Prosper 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

-- Comments -- 
I would like to offer feedback on the proposed increase in delivery costs. 
The government offers incentives to get us more energy efficient. 
 
Smart thermostats, replace furnaces over 20 years old, upgrade water heaters, better insulation, wrap ducts and water 
pipes. This is supposed to reduce our energy consumption and our bills. 
 
Instead the gas company decides the reduction in gas used is hurting their profits and they need to increase delivery 
costs. The delivery costs are already higher then the amount of gas I use. 
 
They already charge me a fee even during the months I use no gas at all. 
What is the point of encouraging consumers to reduce their energy usage if you are just going to approve new ways to 
keep their bills high? 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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